
The Fuqua School of Business
at Duke University

is pleased to announce
the graduation of

the Master of Business Administration
Class of 2024

Saturday, the eleventh of May
two thousand twenty-four

at one o’clock in the afternoon
Cameron Indoor Stadium

Duke University, West Campus

Celebration to follow
The Fuqua School of Business
Durham, North Carolina


